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Raszka Shelley

From: tizdeea@yahoo.com

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 12:07 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: HB3515 needs to be KILLED 

.....not the Wolves !!!!!  

Make Sure the Wolves are Protected !!!!! They are an important part of Nature and the future of balance for 
ALL WILDLIFE !!!!! This is vital for survival.  

Hunters only think of the "SPORT" of "the Kill".  
The future of Nature is much more important.  

Please think of Nature and Kill HB3515  

Thank You  

Signed, 
De Alberts  

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 
 


